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Thank you.

I would be happy to attend on Tuesday next week to have a discussion informally 
about this case.

Since the petition was submitted, we have developed a proposal independently to 
try and bring an alternative solution to this matter.  This matter is still ongoing and 
neither the MSA or NRW have reached an agreement on the future plans as yet.  
Dialogue is continuing between both sides.

Therefore I strongly believe that the matter remains of importance to the Assembly 
and I would be happy to help explain the situation in more detail.

Please let me know what is required.

Thanks

Jamie


